
BOE Building and Grounds Subcommittee 
Meeting Minutes 
August 28, 2017 
5:00 PM 
 
 
Board Members Andrew Broneill and Scott Rich met with Superintendent Heckt and Director of 
Operations, Ray Boyd.  The summer projects at both schools were reviewed and there was a tour 
of the facilities.  In particular, the following areas were reviewed/discussed: 
 

• BCS Restroom/Locker Room renovations 
• BCS 2nd floor carpet to tile replacement 
• BCS parking lot and striping 
• BCS Natural Gas line and meter installation 
• Future site of Town Garage addition 
• Update on BCS natural gas boiler installation 
• Reviewed site of future asbestos abatement and tile replacement at BCS 
• BHS softball and baseball field and backstop/fencing improvements 
• Property review of Town acquisition of parcels north and south of BHS 
• General discussion on future BHS athletic field improvements 

 
The meeting adjourned at 6:10 PM. 
 
 
Submitted by Ray Boyd 
 
 
 
 
 


